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In attendance LCDC: Brendan, Pat, Connie 
In attendance LAG: Noelle, Pat, Connie 

The meeting followed the agenda without deviation. After a short update on Sligo 2030 the SICAP mid-year review was approved as recommended by the subcommittee. Connie gave an update on PPN activities focusing on training and on collaborations with other agencies such as FRC and the ATU. She then invited Pat to give a summary of the status of considerations around establishing a Rivers Trust and the date for a public meeting (20 September) was announced. Chair Cllr. Dara Mulvey noted that Jean Finnerty’s resignation from the LCDC would have to be submitted formally. And Dorothy Clarke made a remark on the national review of PPNs demonstrating interest in this. This was followed by an update on the Ukrainian Community Response with a particular focus on housing issues and an update on the PEACE Plus Partnership. 
In the LAG meeting all projects were approved and rejected as recommended by the IEC. As the programme is coming to an end and some funds are temporarily unavailable, it was decided that approved projects would be notified as soon as the funds become available. 
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